
Dominion Transmission, Inc.  
707 East Main Street, Richmond, VA 23219 

May 8, 2017 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20426 

          Re:  Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC & Dominion Transmission, Inc. 
Atlantic Coast Pipeline & Supply Header Projects 
Docket Nos. CP15-554-000, CP15-554-001, & CP15-555-000 
OEP/DG2E/Gas 4 
§375.308(x)

Dear Secretary Bose: 

On September 18, 2015, Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC (Atlantic) and Dominion Transmission, Inc. 
(DTI) filed abbreviated applications (Applications), under the above referenced dockets CP15-
554-000 and CP15-555-000, for the Atlantic Coast Pipeline and Supply Header Projects 
(Projects) pursuant to Section 7(c) of the Natural Gas Act, as amended, and Part 157 of the 
Rules and Regulations of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC” or the 
“Commission”).  Additionally, on March 14, 2016, Atlantic filed an Amendment to its pending 
Application, under the above referenced docket CP15-554-001. 

Atlantic and DTI received a Data Request from Commission staff regarding these Projects dated 
April 11, 2017 (04-11-17 Data Request).  DTI, on behalf of Atlantic and itself, hereby submits 
responses to the 04-11-17 Data Request.  This supplements responses to the Data Request 
filed on May 1, 2017 (Accession No. 20170501-5259). 

DTI requests that, pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112, the information filed in Q17 Attachment 1 
and Q95 Attachment 1 be treated as privileged and confidential, and that this information not 
be released to the public.  This information is labeled “Contains Privileged Information – Do 
Not Release” and contains the locations of sensitive species and archaeological resources, 
which are customarily treated as privileged and confidential. 

DTI sent nine copies of Q91 Attachment 1 (Virginia Cultural Resource Information System and 
North Carolina Historic Survey Summary forms) in electronic format directly to Commission 
staff.  These files are too large to fit on media appropriate for eLibrary submittals. 

If you have any questions, please contact Angela Woolard at 866-319-3382.   

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Matthew R. Bley 

Matthew R. Bley 
Director, Gas Transmission Certificates 



cc:  Mr. Kevin Bowman, FERC 
 Service List 
 
encl(s)/




